POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com

Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org

Pursuant to Section 6(2) (a) of the Political Parties Act of 2002, the Political Parties
Registration Commission (PPRC) wishes to commend the leadership, membership
and supporters of the All Peoples Congress (APC), the National Grand Coalition
(NGC) and the Sierra Leone Peoples Party (SLPP) for the peaceful manner in which
they conducted themselves during the just concluded bye-election in Ward 196 in the

Tonko-Limba Chiefdom, Kambia District on Saturday 9" March 2019.

The PPRC is pleased with the absolute compliance with the Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) signed by the leadership of the three political parties on 26"
February 2019.

The PPRC hereby appeals to the leadership, membership, and supporters of the APC,
NGC, and SLPP to exercise restraints and channel all concerns to the appropriate
authorities and refrain from any action that would undermine the peace and security in

the country.

Furthermore, the PPRC is calling on the leadership of the APC, NGC, and SLPP to
individually, collectively and actively promote peace at all levels in the interest of

Sierra Leone.

God bless Sierra Leone.

OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone \l
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